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The Annual General Meeting of the club will be held on Monday 9th November at 7.45 in the foyer or crèche of the Swan Pool.  You will have a chance to discuss the possible use of the new Stowe School running track.  The meeting should not last long, so please make every effort to attend.  An agenda and last year’s minutes are attached with this letter.





Recent Performances  There were some fine performances by club members in the Henley half-marathon recently.  Stuart Mathews completed the 13 miles in 1 hr 39 min 51 sec followed by his wife Carol in 1.46.08.  Other finishing times were Gerald Johnson 1.46.40, David Cantwell 1.47.19, Jane Smith 1.49.28, Fay Brigginshaw 2.00.08, Emma Exelby 2.19.39, Rachel Ball 2.22.10.  .  


There was a big turn out of members for the Buckingham Fun Run, with the club led home once more by Stuart. 


On the same day Gerald completed the Abingdon Marathon in a little over four hours. 


The Candleford Canter 10K ladies race saw all our competitors achieving personal bests.  Carol Mathews (47.30) finished third and won a trophy.  BSRC was the third club team home. Results: Fiona 49.14, Jane 49.29, Fay 51.14 and Rachel 1.00.51


Well done to everyone





London Marathon


The club has one place available in the London Marathon.  Let me know if you would like to try for it.  We’ll ballot for it at the AGM. 





RUNNING AT NIGHT


Don’t forget you must run in light or high-vis clothing at this time of year.





Parks & Run  The next event is on Sunday 1st November starting at 10 am from the Peace Pagoda car park on V10.  2, 4 and 10 km runs are available.


In December the run starts at Woughton Playing Fields north of the H8.  


Check with Terry (07963 043220) or Jane (07706 606769) to find out who is going to run.  









































Club T-shirts


1 Large & 3 small unisex shirts still available.  Cost is £8.  





Changed venues Look out for dates when events at the school make it difficult to park.  These will be displayed on the website and I will send everyone an email alert.  We start from Tesco on such evenings.





Future Newsletters  The next issue of Running Matters will come out in January 2010. Please let me have any items for publication by 2nd January 2010.


Terry Penny  07963 043220,  email: � HYPERLINK "mailto:terry.penny@lineone.net" ��terry.penny@lineone.net�














